
Less effort, less reinforcement 

Thanks to its geometry, its fuse 
system and the disconnection of 
the board, DOLRE offers 
transmitted forces reduced by 
more than 50% compared to a 
conventional construction. Thus, 
a majority of existing structures 
will no longer need to be 
reinforced. This requires limited 
intervention and more effective 
work management.  

 

 

DOLRE can be placed on:  

- a concrete or steel support such 
as on  engineered structures  

- a wall head   

- a buried concrete massif  

- a non-anchored sill  

It can be equipped with a 
guardrail or a cladding.  

Finally, DOLRE can be connected 
to various slides thanks to the 
developed transitions.  

 

With about fifteen years of expe-
rience and close collaboration 
with the various actors in the 
road sector, this new range of 
products was born. We felt that 
we could develop a system that 
combined security with suc-
cessful landscape and architectu-
ral integration.   

With strong and committed part-
ners, this concept has become a 
reality. 

Outstanding design Adaptable to your needs 

OUR NEW RANGE OF 

ROAD RESTRAINT SYSTEM 


